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2626 Courtland Street, Duluth, MN 55806
Pholz_le (218) 722-3336 Fax (218) 727-7471

June 1, 2006

Ms. Jessie Wilcox
Service Line Inc.
2320 Zinga Drive
Reedsburg, WI 53959

Dear Ms. Wilcox:

I have looked over the data from the Renegade parts washer. Based on the information
you provided it appears that we would allow the discharge of the wastewater from your
parts washer. However, I would like to be contacted on a case-by-case basis to ensure
compliance with our program requirements before disposal can be permitted. And there
may be certain situations where the use of such a parts washer may be denied.

This should not be construed as endorsement of the product. Other water-detergent based
parts washer may also be used in our service area in most sitnations.

If you or your customers have any questions feel free to call or email me at (218) 740-

4815 or tim.tuominen@wlssd.com.

Sincerely,

Tim Tuominen
Pretreatment Coordinator



